ANNOUNCEMENT
HBE 18-003
Washington Health Benefit Exchange (WAHBE)
Request for Quotes and Qualifications (RFQQ)
System Integrator Re-Procurement Planning Services

The Washington Health Benefit Exchange (hereafter called WAHBE) is initiating this Request for Quotations and Qualifications (RFQQ) to obtain a Vendor to: 1) assess, define and document Request for Proposals (RFP) requirements for WAHBE’s future System Integrator procurement; and 2) assist with RFP drafting. 

Contracts resulting from this RFQQ will begin on or around April 16, 2018 and will end on June 30, 2019.  WAHBE, at its sole discretion, may extend the period of performance through June 30, 2020 in whatever time increments WAHBE deems appropriate.

The RFQQ is available for download on the WAHBE Website at https://www.wahbexchange.org/about-the-exchange/what-is-the-exchange/vendor-procurements/  as well as on the Washington Enterprise Business Solutions (WEBS) website at https://fortress.wa.gov/ga/webs/. Additional materials or any addenda regarding this RFQQ, if needed, will be made available for download at these same websites. Vendors are encouraged to check often for addenda and other materials that may be posted.
An optional Vendor conference (via webinar) is scheduled for Wednesday, February 21 at 4:00 p.m. PT. Responses to this RFQQ are due via email to contracts@wahbexchange.org no later than Friday, March 9, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. PT. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For further information, please contact the RFQQ Coordinator:
Erin Hamilton, CPPB
WAHBE Procurement Manager
contracts@wahbexchange.org 
Phone: 360-688-7700
